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Where will camp be held?
Summer Camps will be held at the Carver Center located at 426 South
Park Street.  Performances  will be held in the Civic Auditorium, located
at 329 South Park Street.  

What if siblings have different drop off/pick up times?
Siblings working in different age groups may be dropped off together.  
The waiting sibling will join our wrap-around program activities at no 
additional charge.  

What do we need to bring?
Please bring a bag, water bottle and packed lunch each day.  Many students find the
need for a snack as well.  We are unable to provide refrigeration or microwaves.  Our
youngest campers may benefit from having a change of clothes.  

What should campers wear?
Campers are asked to wear shoes that do not kick off easily and to 
choose clothing for comfort and movability.  Dance shoes are welcome 
but not required. We like to take outdoor breaks so a jacket might be 
needed.  

What if I need to pick up or drop off outside normal times?
To ensure continuity and proper staff/student coverage, we ask that you avoid non-standard pick up/drop when at 
all possible.  If midday pick up/drop off needs to happen, we ask that you let us know in advance so we can have 
staff ready to greet you in the lobby.  

Behavior Expectations
We ask our students to follow two simple rules:  Safety First and 
Kindness Always.  We encourage students to welcome challenges and 
to try new things.  

Our plans changed - can we add early drop off or 
late pick up?

No worries - just call the Academy at 269-548-3035.  We can help
you add that service.  
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